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October 1, 2018
Dear Families of Fourth Grade Students at CVES: 

 As we begin the 2018/19 school year, our goal is to meet the diverse needs of each and every student.   We are meeting that challenge head on, most especially in the critical area of math.  

Beginning Monday, October 8, we will implement a “Walk to Math” program in order to best accommodate individual student needs.   Based upon both assessment data and teacher observation, all fourth grade students will be positioned in a classroom that will address what they need in order to best grow and progress in math.    Most students will “walk” to another fourth grade classroom for math instruction; some will remain in their homerooms.     

High expectations will be set in all classrooms.     We want all students to reach their full potential and to meet and/or exceed the standard required for success in fourth grade math and beyond.    For some students, this means extending and enriching the math curriculum.   For others, it means reviewing and re-teaching for a greater depth of understanding and application of math concepts.    Our goal is that ALL students have the support they need to achieve their highest potential in math.    Students will be evaluated throughout and at the end of each trimester.   At that time, students may transfer from one class to another depending on their progress.   Trimester groupings are fluid and flexible to support optimal instruction and learning.   
We look forward to ensuring a successful fourth grade math experience for your child.  

Sincerely,

Jim Frazier 

Principal

Danielle Bernardo 
4th Grade Teacher

Jen Gose

   
4th Grade Teacher

Christine Thomas   
4th Grade Teacher

Emily Larson

4th Grade Teacher
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